
From: Mary Lacey  
Sent: Thursday, September 26, 2019 10:13 AM 
To: City of London, Mayor <mayor@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re-zoning application of 307 Fanshawe Pk Rd E 
  

Dear Mayor Holder, 
  
I again write to you to request that you reject the rezoning of 307 Fanshawe 
Pk Rd E when it goes to full council next week. 

  
Develop yes but consider the concerns of the Old Stoneybrook 
neighbourhood when you do. 
  
Maintain more trees and reduce the parking, there has to be a 
Compromise.  

  
The loss of so many old beautiful trees would be a travesty. 

  
I note the question of the day in the LFP yesterday was “Does London do a 
good job at protecting its trees ?” 

  
Sadly, today’s answer indicates 63 % of the responses were “ NO” 

  
Please don’t let Developers run roughshod over our Community.  
  
Help us make this a win/win  

  
Regards 

  
Mary Lacey 

37 Camden Place       
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